EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS
(MINUTES)

Elizabethtown, KY February 14, 2022

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at 3:30 P.M., on the

14TH day of _February 2022, by Google Meet. http://meet.google.com/fsj-chgp-owd

(1.) Brittany Nickell (2.) Caleb Bland (3.) Heidi Blankenship (4.) Chris Appelman (5.) Vanessa
Lee (7.) Giazzi Segarra (8.) Kim Adkins (9.) Amanda Todd

1. Opening Business
a. Welcome - Ms. Nickell welcomed everyone to the SBDM meeting.

b. Agenda Approval - The motion was made to approve the agenda as presented. With

C.

c.

there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus
and the agenda was approved.

January Meeting Minutes Review - The motion was made by Chris Appelman and
seconded by Heidi Blaneknship to approve the minutes of the January 24, 2022 Regular
SBDM Meeting. With there being no disagreement from any council member, the
motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.

Good News-. Our Academic Team took 2nd place at region and several kids qualified
for state.

Public Comments- N/A

2. Planning:

a.

b.

State Assessment- still no plan at this time.

March Madness- use ESS funds to have an after school program for any student failing,
Special Education student or RTI students.

22-23 School Schedule Discussion- Ms. Nickell asks for feedback on having a 6 period
day.

Any policy change for next year?Example: dress code, cell phone policy, homework, etc.
Anything that you may want to have changes too.

3. Instruction & Assessment—

a) Excellent writing walkthrough last week by Christin Swords, 2nd Iready training for

Math and Reading teachers.

b) Percent of students on grade level comparison from 20-21 to 21-22



4. Current Budget —
A copy of the January budget report was handed out and discussed.

5. New Business:

a) Tentative approval of the 21-22 Staffing Allocations. Ms. Nickell met with Mr. Lawson
and they are projecting that we will have 753 students by the records at this time for next
school year. At this time they have projected that we will lose one teacher. Ms. Nickell
will meet with them again in March regarding these allocations. These numbers do not
include our out of district students. This will be discussed again at our next meeting.

The next meeting is March 21st at 3:30 in the conference room.

The motion was made to close the February 14th, 2022 SBDM by Caleb Bland and seconded by
Heidi Blankenship.

Signed

Brittany Nickell Chairperson
Signed

Chris Appelman Vice-Chairperson
Signed

Elected Alternate Chairperson



